
POLICE COMMISSION 
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 

 
*MEMORANDUM* 

 
 
DATE:  March 20, 2012 
 
TO:     Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 
            Mary Higgins, Assistant Town Clerk 
    Lynn Lemieux, Assistant Town Clerk 
     
From:  Christine Pellegrini 
    Recording Secretary, Police Commission 
 
Re:    Regular Meeting Location Change – POLICE COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised:  
 
The East Windsor Police Commission’s Regular 
Meeting scheduled for April 11, 2012 at 7:00pm 
will be held at:  
 
East Windsor Scout Hall  
(28 Abbe Road, East Windsor, CT).   
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted 3/20/12 C. Pellegrini 


